ACCEPTING DONATIONS FOR YOUR ACCOUNT

In the Health Science Center at Brooklyn (HSCB) Foundation, Inc.

- Checks for your account in the HSCB Foundation must be made out to: HSCB Foundation
- In the *Memo Section* write: The name of the specific account/fund your donor wishes to contribute.

• Mail Checks to:

Office of Development & Philanthropy SUNY Downstate Health Sciences University 450 Clarkson Ave., MSC 93 Brooklyn, NY 11203 Attn: Ingrid Dildy, MPH, Associate Vice President

• If You Have Questions:

Contact 718 270-4418

For other Downstate accounts (Research, IFR, etc.), please contact the administrating agency for more information.

Donors may also Give Online by going to giving.downstate.edu and choosing the specific fund from the drop-down menu (choose "Other" at the end of the list if the account/fund is not listed).